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September 2024 Intake - Reception Year 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Starting school can be both an exciting and worrying time for you and your child. Your child is 

taking a big step and starting a new chapter of their life. We would like to take this opportunity 

to welcome you and your child to the School Nursing Service.  

Most children and young people thrive with the support of family, friends, and other important 

adults in their lives. However, the School Nursing Service is here for you and your family if, 

and when, you need a little more help – whether you need some information about the 

support available, some one-to-one help, or some more specialist support.  

You can contact your local School Nursing team Monday – Friday 9am - 5pm (all year round) 

on 0300 125 6980 or by emailing:  sirona.schoolnurseseastandcentral@nhs.net  should you 

wish to discuss any health concerns that you may have about your child. 

If you would like to find out how else your School Nursing team can support you and your 

child, there are a variety of useful resources available on our website. Please scan the QR 

code below to access our website. If you are unable to access the QR code, please access 

the website by typing into a search engine https://sirona-cic.org.uk/children-

services/services/school-nursing-service/  

Yours sincerely  

East Central School Nursing Team 
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